
From: Trevor Warrick
To: Claire Walker
Subject: FW: North Dorset Local Plan 2011-2026 - Stalbridge Town Council opt in
Date: 05 March 2015 16:09:44

 
 
Trevor Warrick
Planning Policy Manager
North Dorset District Council
Email: twarrick@north-dorset.gov.uk
Direct line: 01258 484211
 
From: Clerk | Stalbridge Town Council [mailto:clerk@stalbridgetowncouncil.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 March 2015 14:25
To: Trevor Warrick
Subject: North Dorset Local Plan 2011-2026 - Stalbridge Town Council opt in
 
Dear Mr Warwick,
 
Please be advised that Stalbridge Town Councillors, at the meeting 04-03-2015 agreed
that their preference is for Stalbridge to "Opt in" to the North Dorset Local Plan 2011-
2026 Part 2.
The resolution being: Stalbridge Town Council requests to opt in to the North Dorset
Local Plan 2011-2026 Part 2.
 
Best Regards,
 
Tracey Watson
Town Clerk
 
 
We value your feedback. To help us improve services, please complete a short survey
by Clicking Here

http://www.dorsetforyou.com 
Email: customerservices@north-dorset.gov.uk 
Main line: 01258 454111 
Main fax: 01258 480179 
North Dorset District Council, Nordon, Salisbury Road, Blandford Forum, DT11 7LL 

Think before you print. 

The views expressed above are personal unless stated otherwise. NDDC is not liable
for any consequences of accessing this electronic transmission.
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